
This legislation is not a solution it is only pushing the problem out. You need to establish rules that accommodate everyone's needs 
not just those with the loudest voices. This will only add to the safety issues on the river and other lakes in the area. Enforce the 
rules you have and stop banning wake boats from the Upper Willamette. This not only destroys boating opportunities for 
Oregonians, but it will add to congestion and safety issues in other bodies of water.


